
Welcome to Get in touch with us!

asburytulsa 

www.asburytulsa.org

918.492.1771

asburyinfo@asburytulsa.org

6767 S Mingo Rd, Tulsa, OK 74133

AUGUST 
24 & 27

Ministries:
		

Whatever your week’s been like or 
your life’s been like—whatever you 

look like—whether you believe what 
we believe, or even if you 

vehemently disagree; 
in the name of Jesus Christ 

you are welcome at Asbury today.

AsburyKids
Asbury Students
Young Adults
Adult
Outreach
Preschool
Development Center



Make a positive difference by adopting a teacher for the 2023-2024 school 
year from Grove Elementary or Walt Whitman Elementary. Help with classroom 
supplies, write notes of encouragment, and pray for them and their students. Stop by 
the CLC Gathering Area Sunday, August 20 or 27 for more info and to sign up. 

Interested in joining the choir or orchestra, but need more information?  
Come to our Open House, Wednesday, September 6.  
Orchestra: 6:00pm, | Choir: 6:30pm



 
Asbury is launching chapters of Trail Life USA and American Heritage Girls. These 
great organizations help shape boys & girls by focusing on service to God, family, 
community and country. Join us for an informational meeting for all families 
interested in learning about this exciting new partnership. 

 
Want to be baptized or have your child baptized? That is so great! Our next 
baptism Sunday is October 29th. Come and learn more about being batpized at 
Asbury at one of our required, upcoming baptism classes either on September 20th 
or October 8th. Register at asburytulsa.org/baptism.



 
New guests are welcome to join us for brunch in the CLC from 10:15 – 11 am to 
learn about Asbury’s ministries, meet staff and pastors, and learn about the Path 
to Membership. �No Registration required.

Here at Asbury, our marching orders are FAMILY IS HOW WE FIGHT. Building 
strong families is key to fighting back against our current cultural moment. 
We are commited to raising up the next generation to have strong, lasting 
relationships with Jesus. To do so, we are expanding our Family Ministry team 
with part-time & full-time positions.  Are you in?  Apply today and let’s GO! 



 
Youth at Heart is resuming its after-school tutoring program. It meets every 
Monday, during the Tulsa Public School’s school year, from 3-5PM here at Asbury. 
Focus is primarily on improving reading and math skills, with time reserved every 
session for some fun and games. We need volunteers who are willing to invest 
in the lives of these young people. Interested? Please contact Vicki Lewis at 
(918) 688-9352 and join us for an informational and training meeting on Monday, 
September 11 at 3 PM in Room 2901. 

“Take 15” Prayer 
Opportunity

Those interested in praying for Asbury and the 
worship services can meet Sunday mornings 
from 10:35-10:50 am in the Main Prayer Room.  



SEPTEMBER 14-25
Where: Tanzania
Mission: 4 people with Construction
skills and 2-3 people teaching VBS
Who Should Serve:
Anyone 18 years and over
Cost: $2,900 (approximately)

 
OCTOBER 7-15
Where: Arequipa, Peru
Also Needed: Several non-medical
helpers
Mission: Medical Team
Who Should Serve:
Those with medical, optometry,
pharmaceutical or dental training
Cost: $2,900 (approximately)

 
OCTOBER 18-23
Where: Guatemala City, Guatemala
Mission: Hope for Tomorrow
Children’s Home
Who Should Serve:
People with construction skills and
or heart for special-needs children
Cost: $1,300 (approximately)

Upcoming Missions Opportunities

GET YOUR  
PASSPORTS 
READY!

FOR MORE DETAILS:  
Contact Marilene Long  
at mlong@asburytulsa.org


